
Selection Committee Recommendation and Board of Directors Announcement 

 

Date: January 26, 2024 

 

Today, USA Shooting announces that its Selection Committee recommended, and the Board unanimously 

voted to re-affirm the 2024 Shotgun Olympic Selection Procedures as originally written and approved. 

 

The process was arduous, involving a comprehensive review of voluminous documents, interviewing 

multiple NGB high performance professionals and attorneys, spanning multiple weeks, and including 

much debate, discussion, serious contemplation, and ultimately a unanimous recommendation to the 

Board of Directors.   

 

Click on this link for the Selection Committee Recommendation, 

https://usashooting.org/app/uploads/2024/01/USAS-Selection-Committee-Recommendation-to-USAS-

Board-re-2024-Shotgun-Olympic-Selection-Procedures-2024.01.2211.pdf  which details the work 

performed and key considerations, and this link to Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

https://usashooting.org/app/uploads/2024/01/USAS-SHOTGUN-2024-OLYMPIC-SELECTION-

PROCEDURES-FAQS-2024.01.25.pdf that may be helpful.   

 

The process was executed in accordance with the USA Shooting Bylaws, signifying good governance and 

strong leadership at the Board level.   

 

Our hope is that we can now pull together to field the best possible Olympic and Paralympic Teams and 

support our athletes and Team USA on its way to Paris.  
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